
Assembly 

INFORMATIONAL HEARING 

Committee on Government Operations and State Licensing 

 

The committee will hold a public hearing on the following items at the time specified 

below: 

Wednesday, February 13, 2013 
10:00 AM 

225 Northwest 

Representatives from the Institute for Justice will provide testimony to committee 

members regarding their expertise and knowledge of state licensing of 

occupations and the impact they have on the Wisconsin economy. 

Invited speakers only.  No public testimony will be taken during the informational 

hearing.   

 
_______________________ 
Representative Tyler August 

Chair 


